
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6/1/13 
 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

This letter offers my complete support of Kate Quist as she applies for a teaching position.  I 

have had the pleasure to be Kate’s supervisor for 13 years now.  She has always taken feedback 

about her teaching abilities and worked to refine them.  Kate is creative, dedicated and 

thoughtful.  She fulfills her contractual obligations at all times and is a team player.   

 

In short, it is clear to me that Kate Quist is and will continue to be devoted to becoming the best 

kind of educator.  I recommend her for any and all teaching positions.   If you have any further 

questions, please feel free to contact me at (616) 254-5604 or (616) 318-6669.   

 

Educationally, 

Stacy Reehl, Principal 
Stoney Creek Elementary 

Pine Island Elementary 

101 School Street    Comstock Park, MI 49321 

 
  

 


